
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

FINAL DRAFT: CREDIT CONTROL BY- LAW – PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
Public Notice in terms of Municipal Systems Act 32 of 2000, 12 (3) (b).  
 
Notice is hereby given in terms of the Municipal Systems Act 32 of 2000, 12 (3) (b) and Chapter 9 
(98) of the Municipal Systems Act 32 of 2000. Buffalo City Metropolitan Municipality has reviewed 
and amended its Credit Control By – Law. 

 
The Final Draft Credit Control By-Law is available for public comment, from 25 April 2014 to 26 
May 2014. Copies of the Final Draft Credit Control By-Law will be freely available at all Municipal 
satellite offices throughout the city during normal office hours i.e. 08h00 – 15h30. It will also be 
available on the website: www.buffalocity.gov.za. 

 
All local communities, role-players and stakeholders of Buffalo City Metropolitan Municipality are 
hereby invited to submit comments to BCMM on or before the closing date, 26 May 2014. Such 
comments will be taken into account when the Draft Credit Control By-Law is considered by 
Council for adoption. The adopted Credit Control By-Law will take effect from 1 July 2014. 

 
In terms of the provisions of Section 21 (4) of the Municipal Systems Act, anyone who cannot 
read or write is welcome to contact the office of the Acting General Manager: Revenue 
Management at Munifin Building, 29 Oxford Street, 1st Floor, Room 112.  
 
Written comments may be posted to: 

Directorate of Finance     
 Private Bag X522     
 East London 

5200    

Or via email: Debtmanagementq@buffalocity.gov.za 
 



 
 

FINAL DRAFT: INDIGENT SUPPORT BY- LAW – PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
Public Notice in terms of Municipal Systems Act 32 of 2000, 12 (3) (b).  
 
Notice is hereby given in terms of the Municipal Systems Act 32 of 2000, 12 (3) (b) and Chapter 9 
(98) of the Municipal Systems Act 32 of 2000. Buffalo City Metropolitan Municipality has reviewed 
and amended its Indigent Support By – Law. 

 
The Final Draft Indigent Support By-Law is available for public comment, from 25 April 2014 to 26 
May 2014. Copies of the Final Draft Indigent Support By-Law will be freely available at all 
Municipal satellite offices throughout the city during normal office hours i.e. 08h00 – 15h30. It will 
also be available on the website: www.buffalocity.gov.za. 

 
All local communities, role-players and stakeholders of Buffalo City Metropolitan Municipality are 
hereby invited to submit comments to BCMM on or before the closing date, 26 May 2014. Such 
comments will be taken into account when the Draft Indigent Support By-Law is considered by 
Council for adoption. The adopted Indigent Support By-Law will take effect from 1 July 2014. 

 
In terms of the provisions of Section 21 (4) of the Municipal Systems Act, anyone who cannot 
read or write is welcome to contact the office of the Acting General Manager: Revenue 
Management at Munifin Building, 29 Oxford Street, 1st Floor, Room 112.  
 
Written comments may be posted to: 

Directorate of Finance     
 Private Bag X522     
 East London 

5200    

Or via email: Debtmanagementq@buffalocity.gov.za 
 


